
Date: (insert date)   

  

  

 

  

To Whom it May Concern:  

  

Re: Town of Comox and Island Coastal Economic Trust – Letter of Support    

  

Please accept this letter of support from the <corporate name>. We are writing this letter in support of 

the Town of Comox’s funding application for the Island Coastal Economic Trust Investment Readiness 

program and the development of an operational strategy for the Town’s fibre optic community 

broadband network.     

  

The <corporate name> recognizes the need for cost-effective options for high-speed broadband 

access within the Town of Comox. The development of a comprehensive and actionable strategy will 

provide the foundation for the town’s social, economic, and technological progression.  

 

A comprehensive strategy that supports the advancement of broadband high-speed internet will 

provide positive social and economic development benefits for the Town of Comox and across our 

region, allowing access to online healthcare, education, e-commerce, support for our vulnerable 

sector, enhanced emergency response and safety, community viability and growth potential. It is 

clearly a basic requirement to function effectively in the world today and the advancement of high-

speed broadband access in communities across the Comox Valley Regional District should be a 

priority for all concerned. 

 

The <corporate name> fully endorses the Town of Comox’s funding request, investment in advanced 

broadband infrastructure and services, and support for equitable access to essential services that 

bolster the overall well-being and economic prosperity of the region. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

(Insert signature and business owner name) 

 


